
 
 

 

 
 
Head Office 
Claughton House 
Charlotte & Shirley Streets 
P. O. Box N-7118 
Nassau, Bahamas 

NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS 

Bank of The Bahamas Limited (“the Bank”) is currently assessing the Covid-
19 related impact to its credit portfolio and financial assets subject to IFRS 
9 and therefore advises that an extension of the publication of its Fourth 
Quarter End Unaudited Condensed Consolidated Financial Statements as at 
and for the period ended June 30, 2020 has been requested and approved 
to be published on or before September 30, 2020 by The Securities 
Commission of The Bahamas.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


